
 
 

 
Date: April 29, 2019 

To: Local Enforcement Agencies and Solid Waste Facility Operators  

It's Time to Recognize Your Outstanding LEA Colleagues! 

 

John H. Wells, Chair of the Enforcement Advisory Council (EAC), formally invites  the 
submittal of nominations for the 2018 Ralph Hunter Memorial Award.  The Ralph Hunter 
Memorial Award recognizes an individual who has made a major impact to the 
LEA/solid waste field. 

 

The nomination package consists of a nomination form (PDF) 112 KB  and supporting 
documentation.  See nomination procedures  for more information. 

 

Nomination packages must be received no later than July 31, 2019 and can be 
submitted electronically to JWells@countyofglenn.net or by mail to: 

Enforcement Advisory Council 

c/o John H. Wells, Chair 

Glenn County Environmental Health 

247 N. Villa Avenue  

Willows, CA 95988 

 

If you have questions, please contact John at (530) 934-6102 or 
jwells@countyofglenn.net. 

 

This announcement is being sent on behalf of the Permitting and Assistance Branch, 
CalRecycle 


